From:

**Sent:** 16 August 2015 14:48

To: Planning

**Subject:** Planning on hawley mews

Application ref: 2015/4264/P

Dear Jennifer chivers.

I'm hoping the property that will be built does not affect the back garden fence and that its does not overcrowd the space due to the height of the planned building. I'm just concerned about the loss of daylight and wondering how this can be solved. Along with the privacy and thinking if the building has low windows anyone can come in to my back garden and invade the property such as theft.

On the other hand, I'm also thinking about what the planned building will be for. If it is for people as a kind request they should make sure they are quiet and not making any noise during the weekends etc.

Kind regards,

Afsana Akhtar 6 hartland road

Sent from my iPod